
Newsletter Summer 2025 

 

Wraparound Launch 23.04.25 

We're really excited that our wraparound provision will commence on 

Wednesday 23rd April. This is designed to fully support our families and 

will stay open until 5.30pm. 

 

The cost of this provision will be £10 per child/per session, sessions must 

be booked by the Thursday of the previous week required on ParentPay 

(this will be open for bookings on Monday 7th April) this is to ensure 

adequate staffing is in place.  

 

This provision is offered to Reception - Year 6. You will have received an 

email with all the details. 

 

Summer Term 

We are hoping for fine weather, please label all clothing. Ensure PE kits are 

in school from Monday to Friday as PE lessons may change to take account 

for good weather. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please can children make sure they bring a water bottle to school each day. 

The school has recently been accredited with the Bronze Eco Award and 

we are working hard on making the school environmentally friendly and 

sustainable as possible. With this in mind it would be great if children could 

support this by using water bottles rather than single use plastic bottles. 

 

 

 



Nursery 

Is your child due to turn 3? We have 15 and 30 hour places available in our 

school nursery. Please enquire about a space in September. 

 

Summer Term Events – so far 

Return to school -   Wednesday 23rd April 

Class Photos -    Wednesday 21st May 

Sports Day - Years 4,5, & 6 –  Wednesday 18th June 9am – 11.30am 

    Years 1,2 & 3 -    Thursday 19th June     9am – 11.30am 

   Early Years -    Wednesday 25th June  9am – 10.30am 

Reports home to parents -   Friday 11th July 

 

Year 6 Events 

Year 6 Leavers Performance - Tuesday 15th July      – 2.00pm 

Year 6 Leavers Performance - Wednesday 16th July- 6.00pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly -  Thursday 17th July   - 2.00pm 

Year 6 Leavers Disco -   Friday 18th July       - 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

  

On behalf of everyone at Oakfield Primary School we send our very best 

wishes to you all for a very Happy Easter!! 

 

 

 


